THE ORIENTAL SCHOOL, BHOPAL
NCC ENROLLMENT CIRCULAR
2024-25

The Oriental School, Bhopal

Date: June 25, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Subject: Enrollment of Students in Naval NCC at School

We hope this letter finds you in the best of health and high spirits. We are excited to inform you
about a unique opportunity that has been presented at our institution - the enrollment of
students in the Naval NCC program.

Naval NCC offers a dynamic platform for students to develop leadership qualities, self-
discipline, and a sense of patriotism. This program aims to instill values of nationalism and
service among our students, preparing them for a life of responsibility and dedication to our
nation. The enrolment of cadets for the training year 2023-24 is going to be held during the last
two weeks of June in our school premises.

However, we would like to highlight an important criterion for admission into the Naval NCC
program. In adherence to the strict requirements set by the Naval NCC authorities, students
with any pre-existing health issues will not be considered for enrollment in the program. It is
imperative that all participants in the Naval NCC are in optimal health to take on the challenges
that come with the training and activities involved.

We understand the enthusiasm and interest that some of our students may have in joining the
Naval NCC, but the health and well-being of our students are our utmost priority. We kindly
request your cooperation in ensuring that students with any health concerns are not put
forward for enrollment in the program.

Students who are interested in joining NCC can collect the enrolment form from the
coordinator’s office and get it duly signed by the student and parent/guardian and should be
submitted before 1* of August 2024. Cadets have to purchase their uniform and a pair of
tracksuit by themselves. Camp fee of Rs. 2500/- is to be paid by each cadet in the second year of
training for the CATC Camp.

If you have any questions or require further clarification regarding the Naval NCC enrollment
process, please do not hesitate to reach out to the school administration. We are more than
happy to assist you throughout this process.

We appreciate your continued support and cooperation in all our endeavors to provide a
holistic and enriching educational experience for our students.

Thank you for your attention and understanding.

Warm regards,
C s Sign
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